
Please grant Salem Cinema the 60,000 Business Oregon grant. this cinima is a salvation to Salem residents who prefer 
independent films. They had to close for almost a year, they hav elimitied seating currently with a challege to draw folks back in, the 
movie inducstry has less new material to help draw theater goers back and there are many fixed costs.It would be a tremendous 
loss to our community to lose Salem Cinima.

Susan


